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Falls City School superintendent contract extended

(KLZA)--The Falls City Board of Education approved the continuation of
Superintendent Tim Heckenlively's employment contract through June, 30, 2023
when they met Monday evening.

Heckenlively is currently in his 11th year as Superintendent at Falls City.
In other business the Board approved resignations from Third Grade Teacher
Stacey Duerfeldt who has taught in Falls City for 35 years and Julie Strathman

who has served as School Psychologist for six years.

The COVID_19 Leave for employees was extended through the 2020-21 school
year.
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